
25 May 2018 

Dear Mark, 

Thank you for your letter of 23 May 2018, in which you invited me to co-host a celebration 
of 10 years of fiscal devolution in Wales on 16 July 2018. I would be delighted to co-host 
the event with you, and will ensure the invitation to attend the celebration is extended to 
members of the Finance Committee. 

The Finance Committee officials will be happy to work with your office on any practical 
arrangements. 

Kind regards, 

Simon Thomas AM 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg 
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